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PARADE ROUTE 

CHANGE 

MARCH 28, 2017 



Traffic Issues 

• Safety 
▫ Existing route has parade starting against traffic 

on Commercial Street 
▫ Changes in parades routes causes confusion for 

attendees, participants, and public 

• Parking Corridor 
▫ Existing route blocks traffic from entering or 

leaving the parking corridor onto Commercial 
Street once the parade starts.  Some traffic exits 
onto Railroad in both directions, then to Idaho, 
entering the closed Parade Route 
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PROPOSED SOLUTION  

• Meeting between parade organizers, Elko Public 
Works Director Dennis Strickland, and Elko PD 
Admin on this issue. 

• Recommendation to move common parade 
route start from Commercial at 6th Street to 
Railroad at 6th Street, adopt this as the only 
parade route for Idaho Street. 

• The remainder of the route is unchanged (4th 
Street, Idaho Street). 

3 



Elko City Map 
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